
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                    Contact: Conor Welch 
November 24, 2020                                                                  617-722-2100 

 

Brimfield and Ware Awarded  
Information Technology Grants 

 
BOSTON – Representative Todd M. Smola (R-Warren, Ranking Member, Committee on 
Ways & Means) is pleased to announce that both Brimfield and Ware will receive funding as 
part of Massachusetts’ Community Compact Information Technology Grant program. Brimfield 
has been awarded $75,000 and Ware has been awarded $140,175.  
 
“I’m thrilled that Brimfield and Ware were able to secure these competitive grants,” said 
Representative Smola. “This is a great opportunity to modernize certain services and plan for the 
future.”  
 
The Community Compact IT Grant Program is a competitive grant program focused on driving 
innovation and transformation at the local level via investments in technology. Grant funding 
supports the implementation of innovative IT projects by funding related one-time capital needs 
such as technology infrastructure, upgrades and/or purchases of equipment or software. 
 
For additional information please contact Representative Smola at Todd.Smola@mahouse.gov or 
(617)722-2100. 
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